
                                                                                       

 

 

Wildfire bulletin #5 

June 26, 2019 

Wildfire smoke from Alaska fires arrives in Yukon 

Parts of southern Yukon are affected by 
wildfire smoke that is being transported 
across the border by high-pressure 
conditions in the atmosphere above the 
Alaskan interior and southern Yukon. 

Multiple fires in the Alaska interior, including 
a 16,000-hectare wildfire near Swan Lake, are 
producing more smoke due to warmer and 
drier conditions. 

Yukon Wildland Fire Management confirms 
that no wildfires in southern Yukon are 
responsible for today’s haze. 

Learn more about what to do if the air is smoky from wildfires: 
http://www.hss.gov.yk.ca/wildfiresmoke.php. 

To follow the smoke haze’s ongoing progress, visit 
www.firesmoke.ca/forecasts/current. 

For current fire updates, follow Yukon Protective Services on Facebook and 
Twitter, or visit https://www.yukon.ca/wildfires. 
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